
Staff Senate Attendance 
February 15, 2006 

 
Attendees x Debbie Allen x Beverley Gentry 
 x Keshia Askew  Anne Harper 
 x Paulette Bell x Tami Lang 
  Peggy Bower  Ann Lee 
  Connie Brand x Crystal Lee 
  Scarlet Brooks x Shirley Myers 
 x Joyce Bryant x Steve Parker 
 x Steve Collins  Garrett Parr 
 x Cathi Curtis x Ray Pinner 
 x Candi DeBardelaben  Marilyn Ratliff 
 x Jared Dinehart  Doris Ruddle 
 x Mattie Draper  Cil Spina 
  Vicki Fowlkes  Jan Williamson 
 x Sue Garrison   
 
List Proxies: 
Beverly Gentry for Cil Spina 
Candi Debardelaben for Vicki Fowlkes 
Cathi Curtis for Anne Harper 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Keisha Askew at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting: 
 
A motion was made by Tami Lang to approve the minutes from the last meeting, January 
18, 2006.  The motion was seconded by Crystal Lee. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Keisha discussed the results of the campus-wide healthcare survey.  Out of 1,000 
survey’s distributed, 471 responded.  Results indicate that more questions were answered 
yes than no. 
 
Anyone wanting a copy of the results of the survey should contact Ann Lee. 
 
Jared Dinehart distributed Information Updates (a brief overview of issues impacting 
faculty and staff of UAH) 2005-2006 for the Governmental  Relations Committee. 
 
No other committees reporting. 
 



New Business: 
 
The QEP Report is now complete.   A summary of the report will be distributed campus 
wide.  Dr. Fix will meet again with the staff senate at our March meeting which has 
been changed to March 1, 2006 in UC – Room 125. 
 
Keisha gave an update on the Administrative Council Meeting. She also reminded the 
staff senators that  SACS will be on campus March 13 – 15, 2006. 
 
Ray Pinner reported that the budget process is going well and that the University should 
have a very good budget year.   
 
Cathi Curtis gave an update on the Grad Finale and asked that we encourage attendance. 
 
Paulette Bell reported that she met with the HR committee along with UAH Nursing staff 
regarding the Sick Leave Bank.   Discussion included suggestions for improvement.  At 
present, we do have enough hours.  
 
Ray Pinner reported that UAH Faculty and Staff will be receiving an additional (2) days 
sick leave beginning October 1, 2006. 
 
Sue Garrison discussed several issues and concerns with our present healthcare and drug 
coverage and co-pays. 
 
Keisha reminded everyone about the Just Move It Campaign which will begin February 
20, and end on April 17, 2006.  Registration deadline is February 17, 2006. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
 
 


